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After-Hours Silent Reading Cafe at the Brighton District Library

Brighton, MI — June 30, 2023 — Silence is golden, but not always easy to come by. The
Library invites you to a night of community-wide reading to start your weekend off the
serene way. Tweens (ages 9+) through adults are invited to join us for this after-hours
event (tweens under the age of 11 must have an adult caregiver attend the program
with them). Upon check-in, share with us the name of the book you’ll be reading and a
one-sentence summary. Then, find a cozy spot anywhere in the library to read silently
and uninterrupted. We will have some light refreshments to make it a true cafe, and
you’ll leave with a list of all of the titles mentioned.

Are you behind in meeting your summer reading goals? Would you like to join the
Summer Reading Challenge now? We will get you signed up so your reads and your
program attendance at the Library earn you prizes! The After-Hours Silent Reading
Cafe is the perfect place to focus on that book you’'ve been meaning to finish. All
Together Now, the Summer Reading Challenge’s theme, for an introvert’s night out!

Visit the Brighton District Library on July 14 from 5:30-7:00pm to attend the program.
This program is a drop-in event, so there is no need to register. Call 810-229-6571 for
more information. The Brighton District Library is located at 100 Library Drive, Brighton,
Ml 48116.
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